
Public Hearing Notice 
 
The Clarke County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on March 16, 2021 at 
6:30PM or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Main Meeting Room, 
2nd floor, Berryville-Clarke County Government Center, 101 Chalmers Court, Berryville, 
Virginia to consider the following matter: 
 
PH 2021-02: TA-21-01, Manufactured Homes. Proposed text amendment to amend 
Zoning Ordinance §3-C-2-s, Manufactured Homes (Mobile Homes), and Article 9 
(Definitions). The purpose is to delete the minimum width requirement of 19 feet for 
manufactured homes and to revise the definition of “manufactured home” to comply 
with Code of Virginia §36-85.3, §36-85.11, and §15.2-2290.  
 
Information regarding the above matter is available to the public at the Clarke County 
Department of Planning during regular business hours. Any person desiring to speak on 
the above matter should appear at the appointed time and place. Written copies of 
statements are requested but not required. Clarke County does not discriminate on the 
basis of handicapped status in admission to its programs and activities. Accommodations 
will be made for handicapped persons upon prior request. 
 
 

Brandon Stidham – Director of Planning 
 

 

 
 

ADVERTISE: The Winchester Star March 1, 2021 
March 8, 2021 

 
INVOICE: Attention: Brianna Taylor 

Clarke County Board of Supervisors 
101 Chalmers Court, Suite B, Berryville, VA 
22611 
 

 

Contact: Brianna Taylor 540-955-5175  
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